
                            

     
            1st March 2017 

 
DEGREE DISTRIBUTION CEREMONY 2016-17 

  
Dear Students, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that on Saturday, 4th March 2017, our college is organizing ‘DEGREE 
DISTRIBUTION CEREMONY’ as per the University directions. The ceremony is organised for T. Y. B Com/ 
T. Y. BMS/ M.Com (Part II) students who have passed out in the academic year 2015-16. The Degree of the 
University of Mumbai will be conferred on them in this function. 
 
The students who wish to receive their Degree Certificate ceremoniously at the hands of the Chief Guest in the 
main function, are required to register at the link given below. All the registered students are required to report 
at the college from 1.00 pm onwards on the day of the ceremony. The first 250* students who report at the 
college shall be rendered eligible to receive their Degree Certificate in the main function as aforesaid. 
 
For all remaining students the DEGREE DISTRIBUTION CEREMONY is organised in the class rooms 
immediately after the main function concludes. The seat number wise seating arrangement for the degree 
distribution in the class rooms will be displayed on the notice board. 
 
The students are requested to receive their Degree Certificates preferably on the day of the ceremony, however, 
the students who are not able to attend the ceremony may collect their certificates from the college office later 
on. 
 
The students are required to produce the copy of Hall Ticket or Mark Sheet along with their valid identity proof. 
 
Venue: Main Hall                                                                                      Time: 2.30 pm onwards 
Registration link: https://goo.gl/forms/N5ELZpVFLLaO3QQA3  
 
Regards, 
 
Dr. Shobana Vasudevan 
Principal 
  
  
 
 
*The composition of first 200 students shall be: B Com 180, B M S 40 and M Com 30. 
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